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Shaughnessy

You will receive many objections to this amending application as this was already an 

extraordinarily badly designed scheme which attracted very widespread opposition. Indeed 

the planning committee voted against it. The suggested changes have now made it 

unsustainable.

The new application  (despite the misleading cover letter) involves very significant material 

changes which Camden planning must consider as serious breaches of the permission 

granted and a contravention of the terms set out by the  Inspector & Secretary of State.

The proposed, incoherent and unsafe configuration of the building, windows, balconies, plant 

and lobby areas etc is a regrettable  (commercia)l  relapse which goes against  all current 

concerns about highrise tower blocks. 

This is an opportunity for the Camden Planning committee to stand up again against a now 

dangerously poor and exploitive scheme which Essential Living should not have submitted in 

the current climate or at any other time.

We count on you to refuse this application.
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